Town of Bristol, VT
Selectboard
Minutes of Meeting
Monday, February 28, 2022

Members Present: lan Albinson, Joel Bouvier, Peeker Heffernan, Michelle Perlee, Darla Senecal
Members Absent: None

Staff Present: Valerie Capels (Town Administrator), Anthony Delmonaco (Town Treasurer),
Sharon Lucia (Town Clerk), Bruce Nason (Police Chief)

Others Present: NEAT TV, Jennifer Wagner, multiple residents

I. Call to Order. Peeker called the meeting to order at 6:35 pm.

1. Review agenda for addition, removal, or adjustment of any items per 1 VSA 312(d)(3)(A).
No warrant or liquor licenses.

2. Overview of Zoom meeting operation and procedures: rules for participation, mute microphone,
recognition by Chair, etc.

Il. Public Forum.
Nobody offered comments during the Public Forum portion of the meeting.

l1l. Annual Police District Meeting Public Information Meeting.
Bruce provided an overview of the Department and reviewed the draft budget and Vehicle Reserve fund

information.

IV. Annual Town Meeting Public Information Meeting.
Jennifer Wagener called the Information Meeting to order at 7:00 pm.

Senator Ruth Hardy, Senator Christopher Bray, and Representative Mari Cordes provided updates on
current legislative work.

The Warning and individual Articles were reviewed, with all voting to take place on the next day.
Valerie provided some explanations as the several Articles were read.

Valerie and Board members answered several questions from those present, regarding paving,
sidewalks, and other matters.

Several people offered viewpoints on the proposed withdrawal of Lincoln from the Union School
District.

V. Regular Business

1. Authorize accounts payable warrant and any liquor or tobacco licenses.
These items had been removed from the agenda.

VI. Other Business.
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1. Correspondence/reports received were reviewed, including commendations to Fire Department
members.

VII. Adjourn.
The meeting adjourned at 9:13 pm.

Respectfully submitted,
Carol Chamberlin, Recording Secretary



